
 
 
ADDENDUM 
 
March 13, 2020 
 
ADDENDUM # 1 
Bid 20C11, Relocation of Multi-Classroom Portable Unit from Centerville Elementary School to  
  Monocacy Elementary School 
DUE DATE:  FCPS Main Lobby, Wednesday, April 15, 2020, prior to and time stamped no later than 3:00 P.M.  
 

 This addendum is being issued to provide additions, corrections, clarifications and answers to certain questions raised 
referencing the original proposal packages and any resultant contracts for the above RFP.  
 
Please be advised of the revised pre-bid meeting date:  Wednesday, March 18, 2020, Tuesday, March 31, 2020, starting 
at 10:00 A.M., Centerville Elementary School, 3601 Carriage Hill Drive Frederick, MD  21704 and proceeding/ending at 
Monocacy Elementary School, 7421 Hayward Road, Frederick, MD  21702.  Attendance at the pre-bid meeting is not 
mandatory; however, vendors are strongly encouraged to attend.  

 
Thank you for your interest in bidding with Frederick County Public Schools and we apologize for any inconvenience this 
may have caused. 

       
Sincerely, 
 
Bill Meekins 
 
Bill Meekins CPPB, CPPO, CSBO, CPCP 
Purchasing Agent 
 
 
BM/ab 
 
cc: Tony Ray, Project Manager III, Construction Management 
 

    Kerrie Koopman CPPB, CPPO,  
 Purchasing Manager 

Kim Miskell, CSBO, Assistant Purchasing Manager 
Bill Meekins CPPB, CPPO, CSBO, CPCP,  

Purchasing Agent 
Shane Ryberg, Purchasing Agent 

 

Purchasing Office 
191 South East Street 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-644-5116 phone 
301-644-5213 fax 
billy.meekins@fcps.org 
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